Blg EarS sonic art for public ears

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS

The Sonic Arts Research Centre (SARC) is calling for applications from doctoral students (at any stage of their research) with a
music/sonic arts/performance background, in particular from those researchers with an interest in new technologies.

The course ‘BIG EARS sonic art for public ears’ runs from 14 - 16 April 2011 and will deliver training in communication skills, public
engagement and will offer hands-on experiences for researchers in linking with an audience facilitated by Northern Ireland's leading
children's arts organisation, Young at Art www.youngatart.co.uk.

On the final day (16 April 2011) PhD researchers will work closely with local children and will showcase the outcomes that were
designed during the course. The showcase will be a public event to be staged at SARC, a cutting-edge space, geared towards new
technological developments.

To apply for a place in the three day course please_click here and fill out the application form or contact Franziska Schroeder
f.schroeder@qub.ac.uk for more information. Candidates are required to submit a 500 word statement and two references, the
deadline for applications is 25 January 2011.
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